
 

 

 Penguins Summer Newsletter 

Key Weekly Dates: 

Monday: Weekend News 

Tuesdays: Happy Cafe 

Wednesdays: P.E. with Elliot 

Thursdays: Shadow Dance with Lucy 

Please remember to email over a photograph of 
your child over the weekend (by Sunday evening 

latest). 

 

Hello parents and carers – here is your newsletter for what we’re getting up to this term!   

We have lots of learning opportunities throughout the school this term including Soft Play, using the 

Sensory Room, Swimming at the Forum, the Swings and the Forest.  We also have P.E. with Elliot and 

Shadow Dance with Lucy in school.  Please pack some spare clothes for your child in their bag just in 

case we need them! 

We are asking parents for donations for our class school fund of £1 per week. If you have any 

questions or want to get in touch about anything, please don’t hesitate to contact the team 

either via the school number (0161 359 5322) or through my email on 

r.taylorims@ashgate.manchester.sch.uk.     

Class Team: 

 

 

 

Rachel: Teacher                 Viv: TA3 

 

 

 

 

   Sarah: TA1                    Alicia: TA1 

Oksana: LSA 

Summer Topic: Sports/Olympics 

This term we are learning all about sports and the Olympics.  This will involve 

learning about different sports, the hosting countries (past and present), and how it 

has changed over the years.  In Science, we will be focusing on being healthy, 

looking after our bodies and faster/slower.  In Mathematics, we are focusing on 

addition and subtraction, as well as practising our knowledge of money from last 

term.  We will be practising reading regularly and accessing the library at school. 

 


